Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 4:39 PM
To: ‘Jan Shipley'

Cc: Susan Kinder

Subject: RE: 2900 Ladd Ave Monitoring Wells
Jan,

Thanks for the clarification. This email documents that the schedule for Work Plan submittal for case RO0188 at 2900
Ladd Avenue in Livermore is extended to April 20, 2011. Schedules for future work and submittals will be established in
future directive letters as appropriate based upon the scope of the proposed work. | have revised the scheduled due

date for Work Plan submittal on the State Water Resources Control Board GeoTracker website
(http://geotracker.swrch.ca.gov).

Call me with any questions.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jan Shipley [mailto:JShipley@Ivjusd.k12.ca.us]
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 1:16 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Susan Kinder

Subject: RE: 2900 Ladd Ave Monitoring Wells

HiJerry,

When we spoke this morning | thought the extension was for the WHOLE process....work plan and completion of work. |
do not see getting a work plan together by 2/18/2011, so | would need an extension on that work first and foremost. |
am not sure how long it would take my Consultant to put together such plan, but a month or two past the 2/18/2011
date may be enough. You would better know how long that process takes.

How long after the work plan is submitted, do | have to work toward the completion of work and hopefully get to a ‘case
closed’ status?

Sorry for the confusion.

Thank you,

Jan Shipley

Construction Supervisor

Livermore Valley Unified School District
(O) 925-606-3390

(C) 925-766-2111



ishipley@lvijusd.k12.ca.us

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 12:43 PM

To: Jan Shipley

Subject: RE: 2900 Ladd Ave Monitoring Wells

Jan,

The only deadline currently established for your site is a due date of February 18, 2011 for a Work Plan. Are you
requesting a one year extension for the Work Plan or for completion of the work? A shorter extension would be more in
line for a Work Plan.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jan Shipley [mailto:JShipley@Ivjusd.k12.ca.us]
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 11:25 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Susan Kinder; Mike Nagel; Steve Waters
Subject: 2900 Ladd Ave Monitoring Wells

HiJerry,

Thank you so much for spending the time with me this morning regarding the monitoring wells at 2900 Ladd Ave.,
Livermore.

As requested, here is my formal request for a progress extension, for (1) year. Would this extension start today with the
writing of this email? Will we get a formal letter stating we have been granted the extension?

As you know, | am working to get the best Consultant to help us with this project. Once | pick the Consultant that will
help us move forward, | will be in touch with you to set up a ‘scope meeting’ before we proceed.

Please let me know if you have any other issues, concerns or questions. | can be reached at the information below.
Thank you again for all your help.

Jan Shipley

Construction Supervisor

Livermore Valley Unified School District
(O) 925-606-3390

(C) 925-766-2111



ishipley@lvijusd.k12.ca.us




